Mandy Buchholz

From:

Chery Byers < kcwcb_clerk@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 26, 2015 8:42 AM

To:

Mandy Buchholz

Subject:

RE Gregg Hall Resignation

Good Morning Mandy

The Board would like to ask the Commissioners to go forward and do what needs to be done in order to have Mark Crowley take over Gregg Halls position in April 2015. Our April board meeting will be held on the 21st. Please let me know if this email is not sufficient. Thank you and have a great day!

Chery Byers Kittitas County Water Conservancy Board Clerk PO Box 605 Ellensburg, WA 98926 509 899 5707

Gregg Hall 2533 Carriage Loop Ellensburg, WA 98926

January 20, 2015

RECEIVED

Kittitas County Board of Commissioners 205 W 5th Ave STE 108 Ellensburg, WA 98926 JAN 20 2015

KITTITAS COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

RE: Kittitas County Water Conservancy Board Term

Dear Honorable Commissioners:

It has been an honor and a privilege to serve the citizens of Kittitas County for the last ten plus years as a member of the Kittitas County Water Conservancy Board. However, when my term expires on April 4, 2015 I will not be seeking reappointment to a third term. Mark Crowley who is an alternate on the Board does an excellent job and I would recommend that he be appointed as a full voting board member after my term expires.

I would like to thank you and your predecessors for the opportunity to serve our County in this capacity. I have enjoyed my time on the Board and have become much more knowledgeable in regards to water law and water rights in the State of Washington and I hope that knowledge was helpful to the citizens of our County in processing changes to their water rights.

Sincerely,

Dogg Hall
Gregg Hall